
Lector Needed for July 20
If you are interested in serving as Lector on July 
20, please let the church office know. Also, we 
need of someone to serve as Lector each month 
on the 3rd Sunday. Please let the church office 
know if you are interested in serving. 
—Church Office
No Fourth Sunday Pitch-in’s for Summer
For the Summer months, on the fourth Sunday 
we will have snacks and not a pitch-in meal. 
Watch for when we will resume having the pitch-
in meals in the fall.
—Church Elders
Ladies Craft Group
The Ladies Craft Club will meet on Saturday, 
June 21 starting at 9a. We will be finishing up our 
Prayer Pillows and deciding on our next project. 
We will be meeting every month on the third 
Saturday of the month.
—Cindy Gommel, Lori Vogt, Nancy Jeffrey
Job Opportunity
The Preschool and Extended Care program 
is seeking to hire new employees. If you are 
interested, or know of someone who might 
be interested, please have them fill out the 
job application on the church website www.
faithontheweb.org. We have a need for several 
part-time Preschool Teacher Assistants and After 
School staff.
—Preschool Committee
Stewardship Committee Help
I am asking that someone prayerfully consider 
leading the Stewardship Committee. The 
Stewardship Committee oversees the annual 
Time and Talent survey for current and new 
members and offers guidance to individuals 
who want to get more involved in the life of the 
church. The chair of the stewardship committee 
attends monthly council meetings. If you have 
other questions, please feel free to call me at 765-
490-0789 or send me an email at bill_schnackel@
yahoo.com.
—Bill Schnackel
Grace Lutheran Vacation Bible School
Registration is open for VBS at Grace on June 
9 – 12 from 9a to 11a for children 4 years old – 
5th grade. Go to vbsmate.com/gracecolumbusVBS 
to register your kids for a fun week filled with 
Bible stories, science experiments, games, crafts, 
and snacks. If you would like to volunteer, please 
contact Grace Lutheran office at (812) 372-4859. 
For VBS Grace is in need of empty paper towel 
rolls. —Pastor Fitch

Re:Vitality Survey Thank You
I want to extend a big hearty Thank You(!) To 
the 64 people who took the time to fill out the 
Re:Vitality CADDS Survey. The information 
you have shared will be very helpful as together 
we as the Body of Christ here at Faith continue 
to seek where our Lord is leading us together as 
His people! May the Good Shepherd richly bless 
us with His gifts as He leads us by His will, way 
& time. Peace be with you all! 
—Pastor Josiah J. Fitch
Summer Camp News
Week 2 of summer camp! We had 34 campers for 
our Career Adventures week. Each day we had 
special activities themed around Farmers, Chefs, 
Race Car Drivers, Construction Workers, and 
First Responders. We had some special visitors 
(goats and firefighters), decorated cookies and 
flowerpots, built and defended “buildings”, and 
had a competitive tricycle relay race! Looking 
ahead to Week 3, our Disney Week, we will 
have activities based on Big Hero 6, Moana 
2, Monsters Inc., Bluey, and Lilo + Stitch. 
The campers are having fun and enjoying the 
beautiful weather! 
—Kaitlyn Sprague
Clarity Baby Bottle Donations
Next Sunday on Father’s Day, please bring your 
baby bottles filled with donations to support 
Clarity (Pregnancy Care Center) of South Central 
Indiana. Thank you for your support of Clarity 
and its many programs. The most important 
thing needed is your prayers. If you ld like to be a 
part of the Clarity ministry as a volunteer, please 
call today for more information at 812-378-
4114. Thank you for your continued support.
—Clarity Cares
Non-Perishable Food Items Needed
Food insecurity has increased in our community, 
and both Love Chapel and the Salvation Army 
food pantries are seeing a greater demand for 
non-perishable food items. Right now they are 
in need of peanut butter, pasta and any kind of 
cereal. There is a bin in the foyer for donations, 
or you can drop off items at Regina Allman’s 
home, 2629 17th Street. Thank you for your 
giving spirit and helping those in need!
—Mercy Ministry
Sunday Snacks
There are many opportunities to bring snacks for 
Sunday morning snack time following worship. 
The sign-up sheet to bring snacks is always on the 
kitchen window ledge in the Cafe area. Please 
consider signing up!
—Church Elders

PRAYERS REQUESTED
I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, and 

thanksgivings be made for all people.  
—1 Timothy 2:1
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Life @ Faith

PREPARE FOR WORSHIP SUNDAY
June 15—Psalm 8:1-9; Prov 8:1-4, 22-31 

Acts 2:14a, 22-36; John 8:48-59
Adult Bible Study

June 8, 2025
The Day of Pentecost

9a Service of Holy Communion
1030a Snacks & Graduate Recognition

Adult Bible Study

M T W R F S Su
6p Women's Book 
Study

   
Caroline C.

10a Preschool  
Committee Meeting

  
Troy B. 
Samuel F. 
Alan G.

   
Don W

 

Jon & Darcy H. 
Tim & Yvonne H.

 

9a Service of Holy 
 Communion 
1015a Snacks 
1030a Adult Bible Study 
 

William & Melanie S.
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th Sunday Elder Greeter Organ Usher Acolyte Lector Sound Snacks

June 8 Mike W. Terry & Linda B. Doreen S. C. O. We., David V., 
Jon C. Needed Larry C. Terry B. Needed

June 15 Bob J. Jan & Betty F. Cathy B. Jan F., Tim H. Needed Jacobus Terry B. Finke

June 22 C. O. We Regina A., 
 Susan W. Doreens S. Jon H., Mike W., 

Gene W. Needed Drebus Jon C. Snacks

Altar Guild June—Betty & Jan Finke.

[Jesus said] Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. Not as the world gives do I give to you. Let not your hearts be troubled, neither let 
them be afraid. – John 14

Building Loan Update

Thank you for your support of the Faith on the Move captial campaign for the build-
ing expansion project.Until August of 2024 , we were in an interest only payment phase.
 
 Our monthly interest payment comes from general fund offerings and changes each 
month. Any additional gifts go directly to the loan balance, thus reducing each month’s 
interest payment.  Please consider making regular gifts to help pay off this loan more 
quickly. We will update these numbers each month to help us track our progress.

	 Loan Balance	 Interest Payment 
At end of Oct	 $136,513. 		  $679. 
At end of Nov	 $88,165. 		  $577. 
At end of Jan	 $81,245. 		  $434. 
At end of Feb	 $76,197. 		  $383. 
At end of Mar	 $70,689. 		  $356. 
At end of Apr	 $66,715. 		  $332. 
At end of May	 $63,136. 		  $314.


